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10th January 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 6 children will be visiting Winterbourne International Academy on 21st January 2025 to watch the 
school production of ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’.  The purpose of this trip is to continue to develop 
the work we cover associated with ‘The Arts’ and to also start to help Y6 with transition from Primary to 
Secondary School. 
 
Children will leave school at 12.30pm.  We plan to return to school at approximately 3:20pm.  If we 
expect to return later than the end of the school day, we will send a text message to parents when we 
leave the centre to advise you of a more accurate arrival time.   
 
On this day, we will need to eat an early lunch before leaving.  Therefore, children will need to bring a 
packed lunch and a drink. 
 
FOMS have very kindly subsidised half of the transport cost but in order to cover the full cost, we are 
asking for a voluntary contribution of £6 to be paid using the ParentPay platform.  If you have any issues 
in funding this contribution, please speak to Mr Israel.  There is no charge for children currently in receipt 
of Free School Meals as the cost of these children will be covered from the Pupil Premium allocation in the 
school budget. 
 
If the voluntary contributions are significantly below the cost of the trip then it may have to be cancelled 
and monies refunded. 
 
Please consent and make payment via ParentPay by Friday 17th January 2025. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Miss Hughes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


